
 
Our story for our final two weeks is: The Three Little Pigs   
 

Personal, Social, 

Emotional 

Development (PSE) 

Over the next two weeks the children will be supported to consider the characters in the story 

and think about their feelings. This will support children to recognise the feelings of their friends 

and explore different points of view.  

Physical Development 

(PD) 

The children will be making Easter cupcakes and considering good hygiene and being safe when 

using the equipment. This will continue on after science week from our discussion about washing 

our hands correctly.  

Communication & 

Language (CL) 

During circle time the children will be learning about the Easter story and we will be touching on 

the importance of Easter and the real meaning behind it.  

Literacy (LD) The children will have the opportunity to share stories and have a go at retelling them 

independently. The children will have a go at finishing off key sentences and describing what is 

happening in the pictures.  

Mathematical 

Development (MD) 

The children will be able to build models using shapes and construction resources and thinking 

about the positioning of them to build the best ‘three little pigs’ house. The children’s 

mathematical language will be enhanced by using positional language e.g. behind, in front, next 

to etc.  

Understanding the 

World (UW) 

During forest school the children will be able to build their own dens and we will be thinking 

about materials that we can construct with. The children can reflect on past experiences where 

they may have been in a tent, motorhome, or another type of den.  

Expressive Arts & 

Design (EAD) 

Finally, the children will be making their own Easter gift in the workshop area to reinforce the 

true meaning of Easter. Also, throughout their own play staff will enhance children’s language 

and model appropriate behaviour which will be developed through their small world play using 

the three little pig’s story line.  

Nursery Home 

Challenge 

Over the Easter holidays please fill in the attached blank document for your child’s Easter news 

or you can create an observation and record what you have been up to via tapestry, ready for 

your child to share when we return to nursery.  

Other Information 

 

 

 

 

https://keepyourcooltoolbox.com/ Link to ‘keep your cool tool box’ which has lots of useful 

information for children to manage their feelings and provide support from a very successful 

Early Years author, trainer and consultant.  

Link to the nursery page on the school website is below.   

https://www.newburgh.lancs.sch.uk/classall-round-care-information/nursery  

22nd March – PTA Easter bingo 6pm  

26th March – Open Afternoon 2pm-3pm  

28th March – Break up for Easter – 2:30pm (2 weeks)  

15th April – Return to nursery 

 

 
 

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff.  

Thank you for such as successful term and we hope you have a lovely two weeks off, best wishes the nursery staff.  

 

Nursery Home Liaison 

18th and 25th March 2024 

  

@NewburghNursery  

@newburghnursery 
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